
Temporary closure of EMSD Gallery and
Education Path

     In view of the latest developments of COVID-19, the Electrical and
Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) announced today (January 6) that the
EMSD Gallery and the Education Path at its headquarters in Kowloon Bay will
be temporarily closed from tomorrow (January 7) until further notice. 

     For enquiries, please call 3757 6162 or email edpath@emsd.gov.hk.
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